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Upcoming meeting: 

● FFA Night @ Southern Belle Farm 

 

   

Recap of September ​Last month was 
mainly focused on community service and 
donating to children in need. Our chapter 
meeting for this month LGHS FFA members 
made blankets for children. All the proceeds 
from Grooming at the Grove went to Caring 
for a Cause to help kids fighting childhood 
cancer. 

Last month’s member of the month was 
miss Lauren Henlesy! She is a freshman this 
year and she is an outstanding student in her 
agriculture class. She has attended almost 
every chapter meeting thus far. She is 
participating in Floriculture and Prepared 
Public Speaking CDE’s. She went to FFA 
day at the fair. 

What’s new this month? ​For our 
October chapter meeting, we will be having 
a county wide meeting at Southern Belle 
Farm. This event will be held November 5, 
2019 from 5:00pm-7:30pm. You will need 
to purchase a ticket(s) on My School Bucks 
for $8 (this price covers food ONLY) and 
tickets will not be available after October 
31, 2019 (you can NOT pay at the door) 
and parents are encouraged to come join the 
fun as chaperones! The activities that will be 
open on the farm are the jumping pillow, 
peddle carts, corn maze, and the throw pit. 
This will be a meeting you wouldn’t want to 
miss. So plan to come out to Southern Belle 
Farm November 5! 

Boston Butt Sale ​The Boston Butt sale 
was a huge success! 368 Boston Butts and 
70 gallons of stew were purchased. LGHS 
FFA wants to give a huge Thank You to the 
students who sold Butts and/or stew and also 
to the parents and community for Supporting 
Locust Grove FFA this year! 

 


